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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/123 
 
Subject: Supported Living Commissioners  
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Who within your NHS ICB would be best placed to directly talk to 
about commissioning support for people with learning 
disabilities, mental health and complex needs?  
 
Please can you also provide their contact details where possible. 

Lisa Manson (Director of Performance and Delivery), Senior 
Responsible Officer (SRO) for Mental Health. 
 
Enquiries can be directed to bnssg.customerservice@nhs.net 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 24 July 2023 and has been approved for release by Lisa Manson, 
Director of Performance and Delivery for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


